
 
 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

Loyal Reid Golfers, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to extend a very big 
"THANK YOU" for your patronage this season and 
being loyal to Reid Golf Course.  I know Mother Nature 
tried to ruin some of our fun and trees, thanks to the 
Tornado, but we did our best to overcome and make 
this a great year. I really enjoyed serving your needs 
and would appreciate any feedback on your 2017 
experiences. Please email me at jeff.plasschaert@appleton.org. 
 

The 2017 season could not have been a success without our great staff.  I really enjoyed 
hearing comments from some of you regarding your interactions with the staff this 
season, they are usually having just as much fun as you! 
 
The pro shop will be open for all of your holiday shopping needs starting Friday and 
Saturday, November 24th and 25th.  Check out www.reidgolfcourse.org for more 
information on hours and specials. 
 

Hopefully winter will go by quick and allow for another prolonged golf season.  I look 
forward to seeing you in 2018!  
  

Think Spring, 
 

 
Jeff Plasschaert 
Golf Course Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great place in your community to golf! 

 

1100 E. Fremont Street 

Appleton, WI  54915 

Phone: (920) 832-5927 

reidgolfcourse@appleton.org 

 

www.ReidGolfCourse.org 
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